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BMC Peak Area meeting to be held on Wednesday 5th April 2017 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire. S32 2HE 
 

 

1. Apologies  

2. Minutes of the last meeting  

3. Actions from previous meetings  

• Ask that the FA information be put on the agenda of the next 

Guidebook Committee meeting and to raise the points above from 

this meeting (see below) 

Lynn Robinson 

• Write to Rebekah Newman and Bill Gordon, and copy the letter to 

the PDNPA Chief Executive Sarah Fowler 

Rob Greenwood 

4. Peak Limestone South guidebook 

•     First ascents inclusion 

•     Fixed gear policy inclusion 

•     Pleasley Vale inclusion 

•     Action shots – particularly of low to mid-grade routes – are 

required.  Please forward to niall@thebmc.co.uk 

 

5. Motion of No Confidence at forthcoming BMC AGM 

• There will be an opportunity to nominate proxy votes: please have 

your BMC membership number available if you wish to do this. 

Bob Pettigrew 

6. Bolts at Aldery Cliff  

7. Stanage update  

8. Other access updates Henry Folkard & others 

9. National Council Report Dave Brown 

10. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives Peter Judd & Austin Knott 

11. Area Youth Coordinator  

12. Update from BMC Officers  

13. Peak Area Newsletter 

• deadline for contributions is 22nd May – email to peakarea@gmail.com  

14. Any other business  

15. Date, time and venue of the next meeting: 

• Wednesday 7th June, 7.30pm, The Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

• Dates for the rest of 2017: 13th September, 23rd November 

 

 

After the meeting, sandwiches and chips will be provided. 

Guest speaker for the evening is Sheffield-based rock climber Maddy Cope. Maddy is a 

talented all-rounder with a varied CV including hard trad and sport routes, big walls and 

alpine rock. 
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